Year Long Walking Field Trip Form



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Throughout the school year, our teachers will have the opportunity to take their classes to City Park for recess or lunch, the Rec Center, and other locations within walking distance to the school. Please provide your child with permission to go with his/her class on these walking field trips.

has permission to walk to various locations close to the school as part of a walking field trip throughout the school year.		
I give my permission for medical treatment. In an emergen		to receive emergency
Name:	Phone:	
Parent/Guardian Sianature:		Date: